





Workless Wednesday # 1





Way to Go CEIU Local 548!  





The Wednesday, August 15 Strike was very successful.  The day was a Workless Wednesday, with all GTA offices keeping production down to a consistently low level.  What we've learned is that clients, throughout the city, opted not to visit our HRCC offices until the picketers were gone.  In all GTA offices, the small number of claims that were registered on Wednesday took place in the afternoon.





